
 

 

 

 

      

 

 

          
 

PJ DAY FOR THE KIDS 
Friday, December 13, 2019 

 

THE STUDENTS AND STAFF OF 
ENFIELD PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

ARE INVITED TO WEAR THEIR PJS TO SCHOOL IN HONOR 
OF KIDS BATTLING CANCER AT CONNECTICUT CHILDREN’S. 

 
Make an optional donation of $1 and wear your PJs! 

 
For more information and to locate your team/school online to make a gift, visit: 

give.connecticutchildrens.org/pjday 
 

EPS Students, Staff & Visitors may wear school-appropriate PJs to school on  
Friday, December 13 in exchange for an optional monetary donation.  

* Bring your donation to school on Friday, December 13. 
 

All proceeds benefit the Center for Cancer & Blood Disorders at Connecticut Children’s. 
Wear appropriate attire for school/weather. No slippers, please. 

 
Questions? Email: enfieldpto@gmail.com  

 

For more information, visit your school’s PTO/FTO website:  
https://enfieldpto.com/  Or “LIKE” us on Facebook @enfieldpto 

 


